
NOTICE 
Call for Submissions: 

Best Practice Utility Licensing 
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Authority seeks to ensure that its processes are consumer focused, consistent across 
industries and based on consultation with consumer representatives. 
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• Minimising compliance costs - A licensing regime should aim to achieve its policy 
objectives at least cost to the licensee. To minimise compliance costs, the Authority 
seeks to ensure that its processes use simple and targeted language, are consistent 
with other laws and integrated across jurisdictions, are flexible, and are formulated 
with input from interested parties. Also, licensing requirements should be 
proportionate to the problems that exist, not unduly prescriptive and the minimum 
necessary to achieve the objective. 

• Minimising compliance costs - A licensing regime should aim to achieve its policy 
objectives at least cost to the licensee. To minimise compliance costs, the Authority 
seeks to ensure that its processes use simple and targeted language, are consistent 
with other laws and integrated across jurisdictions, are flexible, and are formulated 
with input from interested parties. Also, licensing requirements should be 
proportionate to the problems that exist, not unduly prescriptive and the minimum 
necessary to achieve the objective. 

Submissions should be in both printed and electronic form and should be received by 
4.00pm WST on Thursday, 23 November 2006, addressed to: 
Submissions should be in both printed and electronic form and should be received by 
4.00pm WST on Thursday, 23 November 2006, addressed to: 

Mr Adam Phillips Mr Adam Phillips 
Assistant Director, Monitoring Assistant Director, Monitoring 
PO Box 8469 PO Box 8469 
PERTH BC WA 6849 PERTH BC WA 6849 
Email: licensing@era.wa.gov.auEmail: licensing@era.wa.gov.au

 

Confidentiality  
In general, all submissions for interested parties will be treated as in the public domain and 
placed on the Authority’s website.  Where an interested party wishes to make a submission 
in confidence, it should clearly indicate the parts of the submission in respect of which 
confidentiality is claimed, and specify in reasonable detail the basis upon which the claim is 
made. 

mailto:audit.scope@era.wa.gov.au


The receipt and publication of any submission on the Authority’s website shall not be taken 
as indicating that the Authority has knowledge, either actual or constructive, of the contents 
of a particular submission and, in particular, whether the submission in whole or part contains 
information of a confidential nature and no duty of confidence for the Authority will arise for 
the Authority in these circumstances. 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Adam Phillips 
Assistant Director, Monitoring 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9385 9941 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
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